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Throughout the school we have been doing lots of fabulous art 

work inspired by our topic work.  

In Poppies and Daisies we have loved adding some more 

entries into our sketchbooks. We have particularly enjoyed 

making dragon eye patterns and drawing Ernest Shackleton’s 

‘The Endurance’ using pen and pencil. 

The children in Bluebell and Buttercup’s have been ‘visiting’ 

London. They have practised making and blending colours to 

make paintings inspired by the Great Fire of London. They 

have also used pen and ink to create beautiful London skylines. 

Can you spot the famous landmarks they have painted? 



Last term the children in Buttercup and Bluebell 

Classes had a brilliant time designing and making 

their own teddy bears. Their designs were 

amazing and they were very proud of their final 

products. 

In the Spring Term Buttercup and Bluebell 

Classes have designing and making bridges using 

only paper and tape. The children then tested 

their bridges and tried to improve and refine 

their designs. 

Poppy and Daisy Class had great fun designing, 

making and testing a new protective suit for 

Humpty Dumpty. Some were more successful 

than others! 



We were very lucky to 

see the sun at our 

Sports Day. We thought 

the children did an 

amazing job and thoroughly enjoyed their ice lollies 

which were kindly donated by Mr & Mrs Fergusson. 


